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Visit our website at rockychristian.wrsd.ca.
There you will be able to find:
➢ Latest news from the school and calendars of 

coming events
➢ Newsletters (past and present)
➢ All of the current forms needed for school use
➢ Hot Lunch and Moo Club order forms
➢ School Council information

Like us on Facebook for all current information

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

Please be sure that you stop by the office to sign in 
and pick up a “Visitor” tag before you go to any other 
part of the school.  We are responsible to show proof 
that we can account for everyone in the building.

Please try to remember to phone the office when you 
know your child is going to be absent or late.  This 
saves me from having to phone you to check up on 
them.  You can also email me at 
marie.aasman@wrsd.ca

Please be sure that you obey the No Parking signs 
on the front of the building.
THANK YOU.

Mission
Statement

Rocky Christian
School is an

interdenominational 
community of

Christian believers
dedicated to

developing and
pursuing excellence in

Christ-centered
education.

Vision Statement
Under the guidance of 

the Holy Spirit, the 
home, church and 
school will work 

together to equip 
students to live lives 
that honour God and 

contribute to society in 
a positive way.

mailto:marie.aasman@wrsd.ca


➢ The date of our next School Council meeting is yet to be determined - watch                    
your email for updates.

➢ If you would like a copy of the previous School Council meeting minutes,click this link or 
call the school office. 

➢ Due to a recent ruling in a tax court case of the CRA vs. three Alternative Christian 
schools, our Board has made the difficult decision to NOT issue tax donation receipts for 
our Family Donation/Fair Share Contribution amount for the 2022 year.  More details will 
follow from the Board.

TBD

Thank you to everyone who ordered for our VIP Foods 
fundraiser!  Your support is greatly appreciated!

Wear your most beautiful or ugly 
Christmas Sweater on
Tuesday, December 20

Please invite your family and friends to join Rocky Christian 
School as we go Back To The Manger on Thursday, 
December 15 at 7:00 pm at the Lou Soppit Community 
Centre.

Our students will take you on a caroling journey through 
the years to discover the true value of God's gift and why 
we celebrate His birth.

You won't want to miss it!!

Please join us for our grade 6-9 
Band Concert on

Monday, December 12 at 7:00 pm.

Our band students have been 
practicing diligently to be able to play 
some wonderful Christmas songs for 
you.

USED BOOK FAIR ~ Over the past couple of years Mrs. Klooster, with the help of Mrs. Reitsma, 
has acquired lots of new books for our library.  In order to shelve these new                        
books, some of the older ones needed to be removed - these used books will be             
available for purchase during parent-teacher interviews on Wednesday, December                     
7 and Thursday, December 8 in the room across from the office.
Stop by and “check them out”.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/11RK-5OKX8MtSFo_j9lWWgkGnoF8r-YMWr3CQZkLumRo/edit


2023 Mission Trip to Belize Update 

Excitement is building as the days fly by and our trip draws 
nearer!!
We want to thank everyone who has supported us thus far 
through our recent fundraising efforts and we want to highlight a 
few things that we have coming up:

➢ Our silent auction will kick off next Monday, December 12 at 
our Band Concert.  The items will be on display for everyone 
to see and start their bidding.  We will post pictures of the 
items in a Facebook group that can be 

accessed through our school Facebook Page and people will be able to continue bidding through the 
comment section for the rest of the week.; bidding will close on Thursday, December 15 and items 
will be available for pick up at the school musical or the following day at the school. There are 
some fantastic items up for bid, so don’t miss out!

➢ We will be doing another Bottles for Belize drive on Saturday, January 14, so hang on to those 
empties from your Christmas get togethers and help us reach our fundraising goal for this 
mission trip.  Bottles can be dropped off at the school the week of January 9, or if you would 
like someone to pick yours up, please contact the school office to make arrangements.

RCS Parade of Lights Float
We had a fantastic parade float again this year!  Thank you to all who participated in 
the parade to help show our community what a great school we have!

https://www.facebook.com/RockyChristianSchool


We have four basketball teams this year and practices are well 
underway.
Be on the lookout for games schedules to come home in the 
New Year and come out to cheer on our players.

GO ROYALS!!



Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri Sat

1 2 3

4 5 6

Hot Lunch

VIP Foods 
Pickup

7 8 9 10

11 12

Grade 6-9
Band Concert 

7:00 pm

13 14 15
Back to the 

Manger
7:00 pm

@ the Lou 
Soppit 

Community 
Centre

16 17

18 19 20

Christmas 
Sweater Day

21

Kindergarten Day

22 23

No School for 
Students

24

25 26 27 28 29 30 31

Rocky Christian School
December 2022

5204 54 Avenue
Rocky Mountain House, AB
T4T 1S5
Phone:  403-845-3516

Email:  rocky-christian@wrsd.ca
Website:  rockychristian.wrsd.ca

Facebook:  Rocky Christian School

Learning, Loving, and Living for our Lord

Christmas Holidays
Have a Blessed Christmas and a Safe & Happy New Year!

Silent Auction for Belize Mission Trip
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